
Government of the District of Columbia 
Department of Transportation 

 

 
 

District Department of Transportation | 250 M Street, SE, Suite 400, Washington, DC 20003 | 202.673.6813 | ddot.dc.gov 
 

December 9, 2022 
 

Alison Brooks, Chairperson   

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 4B 

715 Van Buren Street, NW 

Washington, DC  20012  

Via Email: 4B08@anc.dc.gov 
 

NOI# 22-289-TOA 
  
Re:   Removal of Reserved Residential Parking Space for Disabled Resident  
 

Dear Chairperson Brooks: 
 

Pursuant to the “Administrative Procedure Amendment Act of 2000” D.C. LAW 13-249 (48 DCR 3491 April 20, 2001), 

the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is required to give a written notice of our intent to modify traffic 

and/or parking requirements.  This letter is being forwarded to you for the purpose of notification and solicitation of 

comments on our intent to implement the following in your jurisdiction. 

 

DDOT will be removing Reserved Residential Disability parking signs located at 723 Tewkesbury Place N.W. The signs 

were installed in error because the applicant has a driveway in the rear of the residence. 

All comments on this subject matter must be filed in writing by January 25th (thirty days after the date of this notice), with 

the District Department of Transportation, Transportation Operations Administration, 250 M Street, S.E. Washington, 

D.C. 20003. If you would like to check the status of this Notice of Intent (NOI), please visit DDOT’s website at 

https://ddot.dc.gov/service/ddot-notice-intent. If you are having any trouble accessing the NOI site or unable to do so, 

please contact the DDOT Customer Clearinghouse at 202-671-2800.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Haley Peckett, AICP 

Associate Director 

Parking and Ground Transportation Division 

District Department of Transportation 
 

CC: Jocelyn “JJ” Johnson, SMD 4B03 

Nyasha Smith, Secretary to the Council of the District of Columbia  

 Yamileth Escobar, Ward 4 Liaison, Mayor’s Office of Community Relations and Services  

Christian Stargill, Interim Ward 4 Liaison, Mayor’s Office of Community Relations and Services 

Jim Lewis, Constituent Services Coordinator, Office of Councilmember Janeese Lewis-George 

Alex Taliadoros, Communications Director, Office of Councilmember Janeese Lewis-George 

Will Perkins, Deputy Chief of Staff, Office of Councilmember Janeese Lewis-George 

Aura Cruz-Heredia, Community Engagement Director, Office of Councilmember Janeese Lewis-George 

Kornelius Anderson, Community Engagement Specialist, DDOT 
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Kelly Jeong-Olson, Community Engagement Manager, District Department of Transportation (DDOT) 

 


